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Scarlet Fever 

There have been a number of absences lately with 

confirmed cases of Scarlet Fever within the school 

community. 

We informed parents/carers that the recommended 

period would be 5 days from the start of treatment 

as per the Department of Health guidelines.  We 

have since been informed of new guidelines from 

the Local Authority and the recommended period is 

children can return after 24 hours after starting 

appropriate antibiotic treatment. 

 

Red Nose Day 

Pupils and staff were invited to come to school 

dressed down wearing an item of red clothing and 

‘make your face funny’ on Friday 13th March 2015.  

Thank you to everyone who donated to this worthy 

cause.  It was much appreciated and we raised an 

incredible £210.90!! 

 

Consultation Evenings 

Thank you to all of those parents/carers that 

attended consultation evening that were held on 

17th and 18th March 2015.  Please take the time to 

complete your consultation evening questionnaires 

and if you have not sent yours back, please do so as 

soon as possible.  If after meeting with your child’s 

class teacher you feel that a follow up meeting 

would be beneficial, please highlight this request on 

the questionnaire and you will be contacted to 

organise a convenient time to meet.  

 

SOKE Basketball Tournament 

On Friday 20th March 2015, a team of 6 children in 

Year 5 & 6 played in the SOKE basketball 

tournament at Ken Stimpson School.  They were 

amongst 5 other schools to take part. 

1st place went to Norwood Primary School who 

won all 5 of their matches comfortably.  A big 

well done to all the children involved.  

A team picture is on our school website. 

 

Curriculum Letters 

The class curriculum letters for the summer term will 

be sent out by email on Thursday 26th March 2015.   

These letters will include the learning your child will 

take part in over the next term. 

Voyager Event 

Our Norwood School production will be at The 

Voyager School on Thursday 26th March 2015. 

This year, the production will be based on our learning 

theme of The Jungle Book.  Tickets were sent out on 

Thursday 19th March 2015.  

 

NSA Easter Egg Raffle 

Please be reminded that the NSA have organised their 

usual Easter Egg Raffle.  Children can buy raffle tickets 

from their class teachers up to Thursday 26th March 

2015.  The tickets are 20p each and children can buy as 

many as they wish.  The raffle will take place in 

assembly on Friday 27th March 2015. 

 

There will be a 1st prize kindly donated by Crowland 

Carpets based in Market Deeping, a 2nd prize donated 

by our school dinner providers M & B Caterers and a 

3rd prize donated by the BGL Group as well as two prize 

eggs per class. 

 

If anybody is interested in joining the NSA, please 

contact the school office.  This is open to 

parents/carers and relatives of children who attend 

Norwood School.  

 

Term Dates 2014-2015 

  Summer Term 

 

Term Starts Tuesday 14th April 2015 

May Day Monday 4th May 2015 

Half Term Monday 25th – 29th May 2015  

Term Ends Friday 17th July 2015 

 

Easter 

We break up on Friday 27th March 2015 and return 

back to school on Tuesday 14th April 2015.  We wish 

you all a Happy Easter. 
 


